
 

 
 

MEDIA STATEMENT 

4 September 2020 

Allegation of inappropriate email by Commission member of staff 
  
The Commission has confirmed that an investigation into an inappropriate email sent by a staff member of 
the Commission is underway. The investigation will determine whether any breaches of the Commission’s 
Code of Ethics & Conduct has occurred.  
 
The staff member involved has been informed that an investigation is underway, with procedural due 
process being afforded to that individual. 
 
No further information will be provided as the investigation is ongoing.   
 

 


